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AMENDED LETTER - YEAR 4 - WILDWOOD ESCOT OVERNIGHT VISIT - 3RD-4TH JULY 2025

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parent/Carer of $SchoolMember$,

RE: Year 4 - Residential to Wildwood Escot – 3rd & 4th July 2025

All year 4 children from The Woodland Federation are invited to attend an overnight residential to Wildwood Escot which has been arranged to take place from Thursday 3rd July to
Friday 4th July 2025. 

In view of the ever-increasing cost of coach transport, it is unfortunately not financially viable for us to arrange transport from Kings Nympton. To keep the cost down, we would
therefore like to ask parents to drop and collect their child from Winkleigh Primary School on the day. We thank parents very much for their support with this.

The children will leave Winkleigh Primary School at 9:15am on Thursday 3rd July and will return on Friday 4th July during the afternoon before the end of the day. During this stay we
will take part in many living history activities relating to our history sequence this term on the Anglo Saxons, a woodland walk, meeting the wolves and lynx. The children will also
learn about animals, adaptions and habitats. We will be spending the night in specially built yurts after toasting marshmallows over an open fire. This is a fantastic opportunity for
Year 4 to experience aspects of Saxon life and have a night away from home. 

We would encourage all children to attend this residential. We understand that they may be nervous as it is an overnight trip with school but it is fantastic preparation for the
excellent range of residential opportunities offered as they travel through Key Stage 2. We will spend lots of time discussing the trip in the lead up to it and making sure the children
are ready and looking forward to a brilliant residential! 

As such, the children have to attend for the duration of the residential, we cannot accommodate any children coming for day time activities only, as this can be extremely upsetting
for other children, who may be feeling homesick. You will be contacted in emergency situations only.

The cost of this overnight stay, including the coach to and from Escot, the activities and food (3 meals) will be £85.00 each.  This visit has kindly been subsidised by Friends of Kings
Nympton School.

Payment and permission has been set up on the Gateway. Please log on and pay an initial (non-refundable) deposit of £30.00 by 28th February 2025. Details of payment
instalments are shown below.

Non-refundable deposit: £30.00 due by 28th February 2025
Payment 1: £20.00 due by 31st March 2025
Payment 2: £20.00 due by 30th April 2025
Payment 3: £15.00 due by 31st May 2025
Total: £85.00

Full payment must be received by 31st May 2025. If full payment is not received by this date, your child will be unable to attend the residential.

Kind regards,

Mr Walter

Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
t: 01769 580512
e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School  
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